
 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank all our parents in advance for helping to facilitate practicing and stretching  

at home. All classes have their music on drive.google.com. The login is  

shrtdnc@gmail.com and the password is “SDS12345!”. Here you can listen to or  

download all your dancers’ music. The more practice each student does outside of the 

classroom the more productive each class can be and the more successful and  

confident each dancer will become. If you think your dancer would benefit from a  

video of the routine, ask your instructor when it would be best to step in and video the 

dance. Happy practicing! 
 

  

 Your friends in dance education, 

 Wade and Jessica Short 

  

Wade and Jessica Short 

 

 

Rehearsing for Recital 2019  

Summer Registration  

Now open! Register early to save your spot! Be sure to get a flyer of classes and fun 

mini camps from the desk! Summer is a wonderful way to try a new class and to 

continue technique learned throughout the year.  

 

NEW: OPEN COMBO CLASS – New styles! Many genres! Fun choreography! 

STAR MAKERS is a week-long inspiring workshop with guest teachers! 

AERIAL ACROBATICS will enhance all dancers’ skills and flexibility! 

MON/WED BALLET will continue to create those beautiful long lines and turns!  

PLUS, SO MUCH MORE, MORE, MORE!!! 

 

Reminder: All dancers that want to be on a performing or competition line are 

required to take the STAR MAKERS session July 22-26. Auditions are on the last 

day. Performing and competition dancers are also required to take Mon/Wed Ballet. 

(See summer brochure for details.)  

 

Tell a new friend about Short Dance Studios and receive a $20 referral credit 

when they sign up! 
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Upcoming Events:  
 

 

Recital tickets go on sale 

May 1st at 2:00pm 

 

 
 

 Recital Time 
It’s that wonderful time of the year when we will almost be up on the big 

stage! Anticipation and excitement are high! If you haven’t tried on your 

costumes yet you will be soon. Keep reading your emails please as there will 

be a lot of important recital and end of the year information coming out. If you 

have any questions, please don’t hesitate to utilize the office staff or your 

teachers to get answers. All the Short Dance Staff want you to have a 

wonderful experience as we all have had throughout our youth. We can’t wait 

to see all our SDS dancers shine on the big stage in their costumes! 

 


